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Ford has issued a recall on 2003 model pick up trucks and SUV’s. The 2003 models of the
F150, 250, 350, 450, 550 Trucks, the Ford Excursion SUV and the Lincoln Blackwood Pickup
are being recalled for repairs to the cruise control. Contact your local Ford dealer if you have a
2003 model F-series truck, Excursion SUV or Lincoln Pickup.




